
SEAC Mid-Year Update, 2/2019 
 
SEAC meets on a monthly basis, on the second Tuesday evening, at the library.  The meetings are well attended. 
 
Topics have included plans for the year, security discussions related to children with IEPs or ALPs, a RIPIN workshop on 
Basic Rights in Special Education, discussion of starting a Best Buddies program at BHS, and Tuesday’s night information 
session on transitions between schools for children with IEPs or ALPs.   
 
SEAC leadership is also encouraging and assisting with getting input from parent members regarding the recently 
approved Special Education District Program Review. 
 
The School Committee members are present to promote improved communication between SEAC and the district.  The 
SEAC end of year report will be provided by the SEAC leadership team. 
 


